
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Child-led Learning Through Play 
 

We use children’s voice to plan our activities 
and resources. 
Children create their own learning 

experiences and are encouraged to share 
their ideas. 
 

Health & Wellbeing 
We are continuing to learn about our Wellbeing 

characters with a particular focus on Safe Sally. Every 
few weeks we will begin to explore different characters 
around the Nursery. Next week we will also begin 
tooth-brushing which will take place at the beginning 
of your child’s Nursery session. 

 

 

Numeracy & Maths 
We have been learning about counting 
forwards and backwards by playing a variety 
of games and exploring our math resources. 
We enjoyed Santa Bingo and sorting candy 
canes into different sizes. 

If you have any comments, concerns or questions please feel free to contact us by telephone or email. 
 

Many thanks, 

 Mrs Larkman, Mrs Thorpe, Mrs Fleming, Mrs McLeod, Miss Brown, Mrs Kelly, Miss Graham and  
Miss Johnstone 
Nursery Staff 

Email – wlwindyknowe-ps@westlothian.org.uk 
Phone – 01506 652083 

 
 
 

 

Literacy & English 
 

We have been enjoying listening to various story 

books and digital stories on the promethean board. 
Our Favourite was Stickman. We are all becoming 
more confident at sharing our likes and dislikes after 
we have listened to a story. 
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        January 2025 

 
Nursery 

Happy New Year Everyone, we hope you all had a lovely break. This Term we will be continuing to focus 

on routines and exploring the outdoor environment with trips to our local Forest.  We will also be 

continuing to use children’s voice to plan and create learning experiences. Please continue to share your 
child’s learning at home on SEESAW and send us any achievements they may have from home and we will 
pop them on our achievement wall. 

 
 

Additional Information 
 

 We are delighted to welcome Pauline White 

(PSW) to our team who will work with us from 
8am – 12pm Monday-Thursday. 

 

Safety 
Please remember not to let anyone in the 
main door, please wait until a member of 
staff is present. 
The car park is for staff only, please park at 

the turning circle. 
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